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Topic 

Our topic this half term is ‘Traditional Tales’. 

The stories that we will be focusing on are –  

          

        

 

 

Mrs Chapman 

Nursery Teacher 
 

Mrs Caserta 

Nursery Nurse 



 

 

We will be learning two letter sounds per week, the sounds that we will be covering are: 

 

 
Remember to encourage your child to say the letter sound rather than the letter name. 



 

 

 

In maths we will we learning the vocabulary relating to size, all about                                        
the numbers 4 and 5 and continuing to develop the skill of subitising. 

 
In other areas of development, we will continue to improve our mark marking skills, view and 
discuss changes in the weather and talk about our families as well as learning and 
performing a variety of rhymes and songs. 

 
Uniform 

Please ensure that your child is wearing the correct uniform and that every piece 
of your child’s uniform is clearly named (some names have started to fade), so 
that we are able to identify any items that may get misplaced throughout the 
day. Long hair should be tied back in an effort to limit the spread of head lice 
and jewellery must not be worn to school for health and safety purposes. We 
have limited space within the classrooms to store backpacks and trolley cases so 
please ensure your child has a book bag that they bring to school every day. 

 
Physical Education 

Physical Education will be incorporated into our indoor and outdoor 
provision daily. As well as this, children will receive a weekly PE and 
Forest School session with our PE teacher. Please keep an eye on 
Class Dojo where any changes in PE days will be announced shortly.  

PE times 

Hannah Lee AM- Monday morning 
Hannah Lee PM- Friday afternoon 
 
How Can You Help? 

 Read and share stories with your child every day 
 Practise recognising and writing your child’s name regularly 
 Practise counting and recognising numbers to 5 
 Share stories, non-fiction books, songs and rhymes and encourage your child 

to discuss what they have read or heard 
 Practise dressing and undressing independently in 

preparation for PE lessons 
 Practise zipping/buttoning coats independently in 

preparation for Winter 
 Check Class Dojo daily for updates and 

announcements 
 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Ms Chapman and Mrs Caserta 


